



Dear Parent/Guardian,

12th May 2017

Sainsbury's Active Kids - AKA Vouchers

Thank you for you incredible support which has helped make our Active Kids 2017 campaign such a success.

We have collected 10,658 vouchers so far, and it will soon be time to bank the vouchers with our order.

We are delighted with the total however if you happen to have any still lying around please send them in as it's not too late.

Please ask everyone you know - family members, friends, colleagues and neighbours.

Everyone is really excited about receiving the new equipment in October. We will be sure to let you know how we are putting it to good use!!

A HUGE thank you again for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Lorraine Skeen Teaching Curriculum Support - Physical Wellbeing